
      
 

    

  

Are you interested in helping with a research study? 
Researchers from King’s College London want to talk to people who 

employ Personal Assistants (direct care workers) about their 

experiences during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
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What does this involve? 

❖  We will discuss the study and any questions you may have. 

❖  If you decide to take part we will arrange a 45-minute phone or 

video call where a researcher will ask about your experiences 

during the Covid-19 pandemic as someone who employs Personal 

Assistants. This will be confidential. 

❖  You will receive a £20 voucher for your time and help. 

Who to contact to discuss the study? 

If you are interested in taking part in the study and would like some 

more information, please contact Monica Leverton by email: 

monica.leverton@kcl.ac.uk or phone: 0207 848 1782 


